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To: Jule L. Sigall
    Associate Register for Policy & International Affairs

Date:     03/14/2005

From:     William E Roberts

Comment:
While I strongly belived that the copywrite should be used to protect the owner.   
But when the work is abandon by the owner because it is no longer produces income 
for him. The work should revert to the public domain.  As I understand it that was 
the purpose of the system in the first place.  
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